
GILA RIVER INDIAN COMMUNTY
TRIBAL EDUCATION DEPARTMENT 

GRADUATION STOLE 

THE TRIBAL EDUCATION DEPARTMENT will provide 
students with a honorary stole to wear during graduation 
ceremonies. Student must be an enrolled member of the 
Gila River Indian Community and graduating from:

• High School
• Vocational Schools
• Community Colleges
• Universities

Please contact your K-12 Student Advisor at Coolidge 
High School, Coolidge Alternative Program, Casa Grande 
High School, Betty Fairfax High School, Vista Grande, 
High School, Tempe Unified School District, and Chandler 
Unified School District. Student Advisors have identified 
graduating students.

University and Community College graduates please call 
your Student Advisor with Student Services at (520) 
562-3316.

Parents of Boarding Schools, please contact Ivy 
Namingha at (520) 562-3662.

Please contact the Tribal Education Department if you 
are not funded through the Scholarship Program or do 
not have a K-12 Student Advisor located at your school.

DUE TO THE COVID-19 PANDEMIC, THERE IS NO PICK 
UP OPTION. ALL STOLES WILL BE MAILED DIRECTLY TO 
THE STUDENTS. 

For more information or questions, please call: 
(520) 562-3662




